
 

HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 03-055 

 
May 15, 2003 

 
TO:  Lt. Governor, Secretary, Undersecretary, Assistant Secretaries, Deputy Assistant 

Secretaries, Program Managers 
 
FROM: Mary F. Ginn 
  Human Resources Director 
 
SUBJECT: Reminder of Prohibited Political Activities 
 
In view of the upcoming elections, we would like to issue an early reminder to all classified employees of the 
prohibited political activities published in the attached General Circular No. 001501, dated September 19, 
2002, by the Department of State Civil Service.  This document was previously circulated by HR Memo 
No. 02-092 on October 28, 2002. 
 
Information regarding prohibited political activities is normally sent to employees as a reminder prior to any 
election.  It is also given to new employees, with an explanation, during the new hire orientation process.  
Please see that all employees are reminded of the restrictions and know where the circular is posted.  The 
restrictions outlined in this publication apply to ALL elections, local, state, and federal. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Human Resources Office at (225) 342-0880 or the 
Department of State Civil Service at (225) 219-9437.   
 
Attachment 
 
 

 

 

Please Post and Circulate 


